
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

FOOTWEAR 

 

 

 

Please can we take this opportunity to remind you that our 

school uniform policy is black shoes only.  Whilst it is 

lovely to see children in sandals, they are not practical for 

a busy day at school. 

PARKING / SCOOTERS & BICYCLES 

 

 

Please, please be considerate of all of our neighbours 

and DO NOT park or wait on private property, across 

gateways, on double yellow lines, on footpaths or in the 

school safety zone. Please put your children’s safety first 

and think about how you would feel as a householder in 

the same circumstances.  

Could we please also ask that all scooters and bicycles 

are walked through the gate and left in the bike park to 

ensure no accidents occur on the playground. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

CONTACT DETAILS 

 

If you have recently changed your address, telephone 
numbers or email please ensure you update your details at 

the front office or by emailing 
BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

It is important that the information we hold for you is up to 
date. 

END OF TERM 

 

 

Term ends on Friday 24th May at 3.15 p.m. 

We return to school on  

Monday 3rd June 

We wish you a relaxing and enjoyable half term break. 

HOLIDAYS IN TERM TIME 

STOP —THINK about the effect holidays in term time have on your child! 

Holidays taken during the school term are extremely disruptive for both pupils and teaching staff and they 

should be avoided.  Whilst it is recognised that there are exceptional circumstances when leave during 

the term may be required, parents/carers are asked to carefully consider the effects upon their children’s 

learning even at the end of the school year. 

          Thank you as always for your continued support. 

     SAFETY IN THE SUN 

It is fabulous to see the return of some warmer weather and we are all looking forward to summer. 

In anticipation of that may we remind you please that all children should:  

• Have a named sun hat in school  

• Double-check that all jumpers, sweatshirts and cardigans are named so they can be returned to 

the correct child if left on the playground 

• Have sun-cream applied before coming to school  

• Bring in a named bottle of sun-cream for them to reapply during the day if required 

• Due to the weather being so changeable, please ensure your child also has a raincoat with them each day 

Thank you.  


